
From: Caroline Trainer <caroline.trainer@edinburghtrams.com>
Date: 20 April 2012 at 17:28 
Subject: West End Traders 
To: 
Cc: Kelly Murphy <kelly. murphy a,edinburgh.gov.uk> 

Afternoon, 

Please find attached a copy of the letter and additional documents which were distributed in 
the West End today. 

Regards 

Caroline 

This e-mail and files transmitted with it are confidential and are intended for the sole use of the individual or 
organisation to whom they are addressed. 

Ifyou have received this e-mail in error please notify the sender immediately and delete it without using, 
copying, storing, forwarding or disclosing its contents to any other person. 

The Council has endeavoured to scan this e-mail message and attachments for computer viruses and will not be 
liable for any losses incurred by the recipient. 
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